
COVID-19 Measures 

Visitors of the SSCE 

Dear guests,  

 

We are delighted to be able to play competitive and friendly matches again. We are looking 

forward to welcoming you back to our Student Sports Centre in Eindhoven! 

 

Since we all have to adapt to current COVID-19 measures, we want to ask for your cooperation in 

adhering to the following additional measures for guests so that we can prevent further spreading 

of COVID-19: 

 

● Please do not bring spectators. We understand that you need people to drive, coach etc., 

but we want to ask you to keep the number of people you take with you as small as 

possible. If people are watching, they have to maintain 1.5 meters distance from each 

other.  

● Make sure there is a list of attendees for each game. This might be requested, in case of 

‘contact tracing’. 

● Please arrive shortly before your match. We understand that this is not always possible, 

due to long travel times, but try to arrive short before your match so that we can avoid 

too large crowds.  

● Our changing rooms are open, however, we ask you to change at home beforehand so 

that the amount of waiting for changing rooms is limited. Taking a shower and changing 

after your match is possible. The maximum allowed number of people inside the changing 

rooms will be listed at the entrances.  

● As soon as we are able to, we want to welcome you in our canteen and the paviljoen 

again. For now, it is unfortunately not possible to have a drink after your competition. The 

capacity of our catering does not allow for it.  

 

Apart from these competition rules, general rules regarding the current situation and handling of 

the coronavirus pandemic are listed on the website of the ESSF: 

https://essf.nl/en/about/covid-19 

 

Furthermore, we of course all adhere to the RIVM and specific Sports regulations and use our 

common sense to prevent further spreading of COVID-19. We hope for your understanding and 

are looking forward to creating a beautiful competition together!  

 

 

On behalf of the Student Sports Centre Eindhoven and Eindhoven Student Sport Federation 
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